
On May 28, 2012, at approximately 10:19 PM, an employee of Walmart near 47th Street East and

Avenue S, was hit over the head with a liquor bottle and suffered serious injuries.

 

The employee, who was working as a door greeter, noticed the suspect walking out of the store

with two bottles of liquor which had not been purchased. When the employee asked the suspect

for a receipt, the suspect turned and struck the employee with one of the bottles, causing

lacerations and possible fractures to the employee's head.

 

Palmdale Station Detectives are seeking the public's help in identifying the suspect seen in the

attached surveillance photo taken before the incident.

 

Anyone recognizing the suspect in this photo is asked to contact Detective Bartlett at 661-272-

2446 or Individuals can also provide information anonymously through “Crime Stoppers” by dialing

800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the

website http://lacrimestoppers.org.

 

PALMDALE STATION
750 East Avenue Q, Palmdale, CA 93550 - Phone (661) 272-2400

www.lasd.org

News Release
Leroy D. Baca, Sheriff

Classification :  Robbery, Assault with a Deadly Weapon Incident Date :  5-28-12

For Additional Information Contact:
Name Phone Email

Det. Paul Bartlett 661-272-2446 prbartle@lasd.org


